
                              

                            PROPOSED ORV ORDINANCE  

Note: This map should be considered a preliminary guide and not official. 

ROADS IN ORANGE ARE UNDER TOWNSHIP JURISDICTION AND MAY BE ELIGIBLE FOR ORV USE 

(The Oceana County Road Commission may disqualify some township roads.) 

 

 

The orange colored roads are those defined by our proposed ordinance and owned by Newfield Township.  

The purple section of Maple Island within Newfield Township is owned by Newaygo County and thus already allowed 

for ORV traffic, as we understand it.  

Any roads within Newfield Township that are Green, Black or Red are not allowed by state statute or our proposed 

ordinance. 

 


